MADRAS VA SCHOOL

National Space Centre Leicester


Year 6
Dear Parents,
A visit has been organised to the National Space Centre in Leicester on Wednesday 8th November 2017.  This visit will educate and entertain the children giving an insight into the world and universe that exists around us.  The National Space Centre is the UK's largest attraction dedicated to space where the children will find themselves immersed in an awe-inspiring journey, taking in five differently themed galleries, seeing amazing space rockets, satellites and capsules, taking part in lots of interactive hands-on activities and experiencing the latest in audiovisual technology at one of the largest space centres in Europe.
In class we are about to study Hinduism and the festival of Diwali so whilst in Leicester we are going to visit Belgrave Road which is at the heart of the Hindu community. Leicester has a fantastic Diwali celebration and outside of India it is reputedly the largest celebration in the world. The city has 6,000 lights and Belgrave Road becomes known as the golden mile. After the space centre we will take a walk down Belgrave road and visit the wonderful Indian shops.
The children will require full school uniform, coat and sensible footwear.  They will also require two packed lunches.

The cost of the trip will be £22.00 which covers entry and transport.  If you wish your child to participate on this visit, please can you send in the form below and the money by 26th October.  The bus will leave school at 8am and return for approximately 8.00pm (depending on M6 traffic!)
Many thanks

Miss L Mira

(……………………………………………………………………………………………

MADRAS VA SCHOOL

National Space Centre – 8th November 2017 

I wish my child ……………………………………. to participate on the above visit.

I enclose £………… for the visit.

Signed …………………………………….. (Parent/Guardian) Date …………………
